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PORTION OF COUNTY K TO CLOSE AUGUST 11-17 

Closure will allow Village of Caledonia to make sewer repairs 

 
Caledonia – The Caledonia Utility District plans to temporarily close a portion of 
County Highway K (Northwestern Avenue) beginning Sunday, August 11, to make 
repairs to the sanitary sewer system. 
 
County K will be closed to westbound through-traffic from State Highway 38 to Deer 
Creek Drive. A full closure for westbound traffic is planned approximately 50 feet 
west of Airline Road. The closure is scheduled to take place from Sunday, August 11, 
to Saturday, August 17.  
 
Traffic will be detoured to Spring Street (County Highway C) during this time. Signs 
will be posted to direct traffic around the closure. 
 
The closure will allow the Caledonia Utility District to replace a damaged sewer line. 
The work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
 
Questions can be directed to Roley Behm, Engineering Manager of the Racine 
County Public Works and Development Services, at 262-886-8440 or 
Roland.Behm@RacineCounty.com. 
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